
College Place Public Schools will continue to serve  

Free “Grab & Go” meals through June 2021! 
 

For Hybrid Learners: meals will be distributed at the end of their  

on-site time. Meals contain both breakfast & lunch. 

 

For At-Home Learners: drive-up meal service will be provided at College Place High 

School/Sager Middle School from 11:45am-1:00pm. Meals contain both breakfast & lunch. 

 

All meals are free for kids 18 & under & students with disabilities through age 21!! 

Thank you state & local taxpayers for helping to provide  

healthy & delicious meal options to our kids! 


